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Committee of the Whole Meeting Minutes 

December 14, 2022 – Agenda Item C.1 

C.1 Police Services Review 

Moved By Councillor Sampson 

Seconded By Councillor Skakun 

That Committee of the Whole RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the report titled “Police 

Services Review” dated December 2, 2022, from the Director of Public Safety. 

Carried Unanimously 

Moved By Councillor Ramsay 

Seconded By Councillor Skakun 

That the Committee of the Whole RECOMMENDS that Council considers the 2023 

Police Budget Enhancement Requests attached to the report titled “Police Services 

Review” dated December 2, 2022, from the Director of Public Safety, as part of 

Council’s 2023 Budget deliberations. 

Carried Unanimously 

Moved By Mayor Yu 

Seconded By Councillor Bennett 

That Committee of the Whole: 

1.  RECOMMENDS that Council considers initiating a resourced Community Safety & 

Well Being (CSWB) planning process in accordance with Council’s upcoming 2023-

2026 strategic planning process; and 

2. REFERS the report dated December 2, 2022 from the Director of Public Safety 

titled “Police Services Review” to the Standing Committee on Intergovernmental 

Affairs. 

Carried Unanimously 
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Appendix “B” 

Committee of the Whole Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2023 – Agenda Item C.1 

C.1 Fire Services Future Planning and Training Site Feasibility Study 

Moved By Councillor Sampson 

Seconded By Councillor Polillo 

That the Committee of the Whole RECOMMENDS Council undertake an advocacy 

strategy with the Province of British Columbia and Emergency Health Services 

regarding financial support for medical services provided by municipal fire and rescue 

service departments. 
 

Carried Unanimously 

 

Moved By Councillor Sampson 

Seconded By Councillor Bennett 

That the Committee of the Whole RECOMMENDS to Council that the Standing 

Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs consider preparing a resolution for Council’s 

approval to submit to the North Central Local Government Association (NCLGA) and 

Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) advocating for financial support for medical 

services provided by municipal fire and rescue service departments. 
 

Carried Unanimously 

 

Moved By Councillor Klassen 

Seconded By Councillor Bennett 

That the Committee of the Whole RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the report titled, “Fire 

Services Future Planning and Training Site Feasibility Study,” dated February 24, 2023 

from the Director of Public Safety, for future City budgetary planning commencing with 

a 2024 service enhancement request for deliberation as part of the 2024 City Budget. 
 

Carried Unanimously 


